
 

The Society examines all Planning Applications relating to Hampstead, and assesses 

them for their impact on conservation and on the local environment. 

 

To London Borough of Camden, Development Control Team 

 

Planning Ref:    2017/5538/P 

 Address            10 Wedderburn Rd    NW3 

Description:      Balcony/terrace 

Case Officer:   Ben Farrant                                  Date  20 November 2017 

 

 

 

This very large rear terrace, at 3rd floor level, would be grossly intrusive, leading to 

overlooking and loss of privacy to adjoining gardens, intrusion to other flats in the 

building, and widespread noise pollution.  It is in fact an especially unacceptable 

example of such intrusive development, harmful to this part of our Conservation Area. 

 

Please refuse 


